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Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of 
content, from student, staff and school 
celebrations, to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NEWS 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

   Miss Julie Johnson 

Headteacher 

      | Shrewsbury Academy, Corndon Crescent, Shrewsbury, SY1 4LL 
      | 01743 276700 
      | info@shr.mmat.co.uk 
      | shrewsburyacademy.co.uk 
 

 
 
 

Examination Invigilators 
£10.42/hr 

Casual as and when required 
To start as soon as possible 

Please contact Mo James on 01743 276700 for more 

info. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

It was good to receive positive feedback from our Year 10 students who recently visited 
Stratford-upon-Avon, to experience a performance of Shakespeare’s Macbeth at the RSC.  Our 
students represented the school well and made me extremely proud. 
 
As of 25th September, all facial piercings must be removed before entering the school gates.  
This is a health and safety preventative as well as adherence to the school uniform policy.  The 
policy can be found in the student planners and website for your information. 
 
Shrewsbury Academy welcomed professionals from the Department for Education on Friday, 
where we conducted a tour of the school accompanied by Ms Finch, CEO of Marches Academy 
Trust.  It was pleasing to be able to evidence the journey that the school has been on, and 
continues to be on, and the progress that has been made to date. 
 
Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 
 
       
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                
  

                                                                                                                          

 

Saturday, 23rd September 2023 

Click here to view our upcoming 
events.  
 

• 5th October – Core GCSE 

Information Evening 

• 11th October – GCSE drama 
trip to Birmingham 
 

Click here to view our term dates 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
One Voice 

This week, 9 of our amazing student council members 

attended the Trust 'One Voice' conference, held at 

Aico in Oswestry. The students worked together to 

devise a year long project focussing on the topic of 

Mental Health. They were an absolute credit to the 

school and have met Miss Johnson on Friday to 

share their project ideas. Well done! 

 
 

Duke of Edinburgh Award 
Y10 and 11 Duke of Edinburgh Award ‘Drop in 

sessions’ will take place weekly on Wednesday in 

RE1 during P6. This session is to provide help with 

log in issues or any other problems. Training for 

expeditions will start next half term. 

 

 

 

Looking to participate in extra curricular sporting activities?  Please see attached details. 

 

 
SHREWSBURY ACADEMY 

 
SPORTS 

 
NEWS

s 

EDIB 
The community EDIB group will be taking place on 

13th November at 5pm.  All students welcome 

SA Takeover! 
Thank you to all 

those who joined Mr 

Dobson on the Park 

Run.  It was a great 

turnout with plenty of 

support! Team spirit 

at the very best! 

Photographs to 

follow next week. 

Great work team! 

 

Shrewsbury College Open Evenings 

The Principal of Shrewsbury Colleges Group has 

delivered an assembly today to include details their 

Open Evenings. There is a post 16 options roadshow on 

2nd October, that will include all local colleges and 

training providers and is held at Shrewsbury Town 

football ground. To book, you head to the Shrewsbury 

Colleges group website and go to "events". If you need 

any help please contact Mr Rogers via email on 

carl.rogers@shr.mmat.co.uk  

 

https://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/news-blog/
https://www.facebook.com/ShrewsburyAcademy/
https://www.facebook.com/MarchesAcademyTrust/
https://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/event/
https://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/information/term-dates/
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